FREE umpires’ course at Halton

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: September 18, 2015

Halton TTC in Widnes is hosting a course for new umpires - free of charge.
The course takes place on Sunday November 8, from 10am to 4pm at the centre in Lowerhouse Lane.
Although it is free, prospective attendees are asked to book places before November 2.

Click here for more information and to download a booking form
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